
Subject: Community Update Regarding Northern Bus Garage Reconstruction Project 

Dear Community Members, 

As we embark on a new year, we remain dedicated to keeping the community informed and engaged on 

the Northern Bus Garage Reconstruction Project. 

This fall we conducted a series of community meetings around the project redesign, and your feedback 

helped to shape the new look of the garage.  On December 17, 2020, Metro received approval from the 

District’s Historic Preservation Review Board (HPRB) for its revised design concepts.  We will return to 

HPRB with our final design following the Mayor’s Agent hearing.  We are currently awaiting a date for 

that meeting to be held.  

In the new year we plan to resume quarterly project meetings to keep the community informed.  We 

anticipate the next community update to be held in March 2021, and will provide advance notification 

to the community.  

Thank you for your ongoing engagement and stay tuned for more important updates.  

Sincerely, 

Metro’s Northern Bus Garage Project Team 

 

 

 

https://www.wmata.com/initiatives/plans/northern-bus-garage/index.cfm

